
 

POWERSCHOOL CYBERSECURITY INCIDENT 

tan'si KTCEA families, 
 
On Thursday, January 9, we were informed of an International cybersecurity 
incident involving a PowerSchool support portal (PowerSource). The breach 
impacted dozens of Alberta school divisions and hundreds more across North 
America.  
 
On January 16, 2025, PowerSchool confirmed a data breach which included Kee 
Tas Kee Now Tribal Council Education Authority (KTCEA). The breach affected 
current and former KTCEA Student and Staff information stored in the 
PowerSchool Student Information System. 
 
We recognize the critical importance of protecting personal information, and 
we want to assure you that this matter is being treated with the utmost 
seriousness. PowerSchool has informed us that they are actively implementing 
enhanced security measures and are working closely with law enforcement to 
address this situation. 
 
Kee Tas Kee Now Tribal Council Education Authority is fully committed to 
transparency and will share updates as soon as more information becomes 
available. These updates can be found on the News section of our website 
KTCEA.ca. 
 
Please note that no action is required on your part. 
 
If you have any further questions, please call our KTCEA PowerSchool Specialist. 
Samantha Horseman at (780) 649-6427. 
 
 
Ki-nanâskomitinâwâw, 
 
Dr. Daphne Mai’Stoina 
Superintendent 
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